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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: tim and casey strong <northlakevet@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 11:57 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: save lake almanor

attention:  as a long time resident of lake almanor, we are requesting that you do not create a thermal curtain and 
disturb the habitat that has been in existence since the mid 1900s. The water quality will be jeopardized as well 
as the fish and wildlife habitat and health and wellbeing of the residents of the basin community. 
 
Thank you 
 
Tim and Casey Strong 
hwy 147 
Westwood, California 


